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Permanent Standard Time is the wrong choice for Oregon. We use Daylight Savings 

Time 8 months of the year compared with only 4 months for Standard Time. Why 

would we standardize on the one we use less? Oregon wants Permanent Daylight 

Savings Time. We already have a bill passed in support. Remembering the time zone 

change between Portland and Vancouver will be more than a small annoyance. We 

need to make this decision in conjunction with Washington and California. The 

proposal doesn't make any sense. Don't settle for the wrong solution just because it's 

easier to achieve.  

 

 


